
 
 
Interview Opportunity  
 

Response to Toronto Hydro planned layoffs and the 
impact on its services 
 
Giselle Matin, representing Keep The Lights On (a consortium of labour and private 
contractors who work with Toronto Hydro to keep the lights on in the City), is available 
to speak to the consequences of the recent Ontario Energy Board decision that slashed 
Toronto Hydro capital spending. 
 
Ms. Matin can speak to: 
 

• Size of layoffs and the types of jobs impacted 
 

• The impact on the reliability of the Toronto Hydro system 
 

• What this means to Torontonians living in areas where planned upgrades were 
scheduled but will now be cancelled 
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For more information or to arrange interviews contact: Don Huff, Environmental 
Communication Options, 416-972-7404 or C 416-805-7720 
 
Keep The Lights On is a consortium of labour and private contractors dedicated to 
raising the awareness of the importance of capital investment in electricity distribution 
structure to ensure and enhance reliability. 


